
  
Currituck County Government 

NOTICE  TO  BIDDERS 

 

Bids will be received until 4:00pm on September 10, 2014 at the Currituck County Engineer’s 
Office, Currituck County Courthouse, 153 Courthouse Road, Suite 302, Currituck, NC 27929, for 
the following project: 

 

Replace Asphalt Walkways with Timber Walkways to serve the Whalehead 
Drainage Improvements 

Corolla, NC 
 

The project includes removal and disposal of existing asphalt walkways, and installation of new 
timber boardwalks with 8’ wide Trex decking.  The project is along four separate walkways in 
the Whalehead Subdivision with a total length of 3095 feet. 
 
Obtain plans from and direct questions to: 
    Eric T. Weatherly, PE 

Phone (252) 232-6035 
    Eric.Weatherly@CurrituckCountyNC.gov 
 
This will be an informal bid. The bids will be evaluated and contract will be awarded in 
accordance with the statutory requirements.  All bidders must meet the licensing requirements 
under Chapter 87 of the N.C. General Statues.  Small Business Entities, Women Owned 
Businesses and Minority Owned Businesses are encouraged to submit bids.  The County reserves 
the right to reject any and all bids and to accept such bids as appears in its judgment to be in the 
best interest of the County.  The County reserves the right to waive any informality.  
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